Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:12 PM
To: ‘Nolan, Shiver'

Cc: Miro, Alena; Ferguson, Dina

Subject: RE: Eddy County Line A-6 2RP-2139

RE: Enterprise Field Services * 2RP-2139 * DOR: 12/20/13
The above referenced release event is approved for closure.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Nolan, Shiver [mailto:SNolan@eprod.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 7:27 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Miro, Alena <ammiro@eprod.com>; Ferguson, Dina <djferguson@eprod.com>
Subject: Eddy County Line A-6 2RP-2139

| have been asked to forward the following information:

Mr. Bratcher,

Per your request regarding final C-141 forms for previous Enterprise Field Services pipeline releases,
please find the attached documentation.

Please note, it appears as though the initial C-141 form was submitted for this “gas only” release. As
such, Enterprise is submitting the attached signed C-141 form the below referenced release.

Please let Alena Miro know should you have any questions regarding this submittal.

Responsible Date of

Party 1D Event Line Number

2RP-2139 12/20/2013 Line A6

Shiver Nolan



Sr. Compliance Administrator

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are not
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.



